Loveto Secondary School

Jalbriggan, Co. Dublin.

23/10/2017 Telephone: 8411594
fax: 8412038
&E-Yail: office@loretobalbriggan.ie

Dear Parents,

Due to the sale of land between the school and the station we will unfortunately no longer have access
to the school through the back gates.

This means that all 1,277 students will have to enter the campus through the main gates at the end of
Brick Lane. As you can imagine this will have considerable implications in terms of traffic and people
management. | would ask that you are aware of this when dropping and collecting your daughter.

We would encourage your daughter to use public transport and walk where possible. We would also
suggest that if you are dropping or collecting your daughter you arrange a convenient pick up point
which would avoid having to drive up Brick Lane or into Super Value car park. Peak times at the start and
end of the school day render these areas at best gridlocked and at worst extremely hazardous.

Because no sale date is fixed the gates will remain open for the next few weeks and we will let your
daughter know in the days before the closure to enable you and her to confirm alternative routes.

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards

Ann Marie McDonough,
Principal



